
U.S. Department of Labor Office of Inspector General  
 Washington, D.C. 20210 

 
 
August 25, 2021 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR:  JAMES FREDERICK 

Acting Assistant Secretary 
        for Occupational Safety and Health 
 

 
FROM:    CAROLYN R. HANTZ 

Assistant Inspector General 
        for Audit 
 
SUBJECT:  Audit of the Occupational Safety and Health 

Administration’s (OSHA) Adequacy of Plans and Use 
of Funds Provided under the American Rescue Plan 
(ARP) Act 

 
 
Please be advised the Office of Inspector General is initiating an audit to 
determine if OSHA appropriately budgeted and expended ARP Act funds to carry 
out COVID-19 related worker protection activities.   
 
We have contracted with GenTech Associates, Inc. to conduct the audit on our 
behalf. Enclosed is a copy of the engagement letter prepared by the contractor.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mark Schwartz, Audit Director, at  
(917) 406-5871. 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Robert Sanders 
 Director, OSHA’s Office of Audit 
 

  





 
 



 

 


